Name: Samantha Hallman

This order should not be adopted. The courts should be aiming for INCREASED transparency, which includes
knowing how much individuals make, what their roles are, and to whom they report. For 15 years | worked at the
University of Michigan, and my salary, positions and department have been (and are still) all available online for
anybody to examine. Government transparency - particularly in the courts - is extremely important to
maintaining its integrity.



